


Murkowski, Lisa(R-AK) Energy and Water Development
Congressionally Directed Spending Requests

Recipient
Name Project Purpose Project

Location
Amount

Requested
($000)

Corps of
Engineers

The Craig Harbor preconstruction, engineering, and design was approved
in USACE’s FY21 work plan and is now ready for award. $30 million of
Federal funding is required for construction. 

Craig AK $30,000

Alaska Heat
Smart

This project would support the installation of air-source heat pumps in
lower-income households in Juneau, Alaska. 

Juneau AK $420

City of Kivalina This project would build a biomass refinery in Kivalina, Alaska. Kivalina AK $100

Melakatla
Indian
Community

Metlakatla does not have an emergency backup generator. This project
would provide the community with an emergency backup generator. 

Metlakatla
AK

$540

Corps of
Engineers

The Lowell Creek Tunnel protects the City of Seward from damaging
floodwaters. The Corps designated the tunnel “conditionally unsafe” in
2011, and major flooding in 2012 caused further deterioration. The project
is already authorized for construction. The next phase is design with a
programmatic estimate of $10.3 million. 

Seward AK $10,300

City of Togiak This project would support the construction of a heat recovery system for
Togiak, Alaska. 

Togiak AK $659

Qawalangin
Tribe of
Unalaska

This project would build a 30 MW geothermal electrical generation facility
in Unalaska, Alaska. 

Unalaska
AK

$40,000
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